
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact:  Katherine Fox 

Joint Statement from Kansas City Sports Organizations 

KANSAS CITY, MO (March 20, 2020) – Sports have always been a common thread that brings 
communities together.  And Kansas City is a true sports town where there is always a game to catch or a 
race to compete in.  In challenging times like these, it can be difficult to fill the void left by seasons put 
on hold and events cancelled.  When life returns to normal, we will gather together again in solidarity 
and in celebration of Kansas City, our teams, our fans – more united than ever. 

Below, please find a joint statement from the Kansas City Chiefs, the Kansas City Royals, Sporting Kansas 
City and the Greater Kansas City Sports Commission & Foundation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About The Kansas City Sports Commission and Foundation 
The mission of the Kansas City Sports Commission & Foundation is to drive Kansas City’s overall sports strategy, to enrich the quality of life, 
create economic impact and raise visibility for our region.  As a privately-funded nonprofit, we are entirely dependent on your support.  For 
the latest on Kansas City Sports Commission news, follow on Twitter, Facebook Instagram and YouTube.  Also follow the Kansas City 
Marathon presented by Garmin on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram. 

### 
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